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Thank you. 

Richard Bucklew 
Holzworth Elwood - NRCS Vero Beach EL 
Phil Fairbank; Leslie Church 

RE: yesterday"s phone discussion 
Thursday, April 12, 2012 8:53:08 AM 

From: Holzworth, Elwood - NRCS, Vero Beach, FL [mailto:Elwood.Holzworth@fl.usda.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, April 12, 2012 8:37 AM 
To: Richard Burklew 
Subject: yesterday's phone discussion 

Mr. Burklew, 

We spoke yesterday about a grower's wells drying up in Indian River County. 

They had contacted a county commissioner, who contacted Utilities and they have resolved 

the problem for now and recognize their responsibility. 

So, for now they don't request your involvement. 

Elwood 

Elwood Holzworth, Soil Conservation Technician 

USDA- NRCS 

1028 20th Place Suite A 

Vero Beach, Florida 32960 

ph. 772-562-1923 

fax 772-563-4926 

"What is not useful to the hive is of no advantage to the bee." - Marcus Aurelius

This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the intended 
recipients. Any unauthorized interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the 
information it contains may violate the law and subject the violator to civil or criminal 
penalties. If you believe you have received this message in error, please notify the sender and 
delete the email immediately. 
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